
                                     

 

 

 
 

 

To: All North Newnton Parishioners     July 2022 

 

Exciting news! 

Herewith is a link to our new website: https://www.hilcottvillagehall.uk 

You will see updates on progress on Barnard Meadow and the Village Hall projects and we 
would really appreciate your feedback on the contact form or to hilcottvillagehall@gmail.com 

Also…a school holiday project for the children (16 and under) 

An invite to the children of the Parish of North Newnton to influence the interior design of our 
new village hall which will have two areas above the inner entrance door and at the opposite 
end of the hall area. We believe that this would be a wonderful opportunity to incorporate an 
art form based on the artworks of the children of the Parish   

We invite them to draw, sketch or paint what living in North Newnton, Hilcott and Bottlesford 
means to them. It may be a memory, thought, experience, cartoon, view or future 
expectation. The finished creation will be recognised as having been based upon the 
thoughts and aspirations of the children of our Parish. 

Paper sized 45cm x 100cm will be provided. 

Please email Mac at macjmclean@gmail.com for more information 

Also…Advance notice of our ever popular Quiz Night – Saturday 29 October at 
Rushall & Charlton Village Hall. Put it in your calendar! 

 

Kind Regards from the 

 
Trustees and Management Committee: Malcolm Baker, Madeline Wilks, 
Carolyn Whistler, Paula Baker, Mac Mclean, Adrian Richardson, Amy Kennelly 
 
Contact: hilcottvillagehall@gmail.com or 01672 851393 
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